19/11/2019 George Watson's College Mail - Fwd: A TOKEN OF APPRECIATION

Alison Adam <a.adam@gwc.org.uk>

Fwd: A TOKEN OF APPRECIATION

1 message

Richard Travers <r.travers@gwc.org.uk> 10 November 2019 at 21:46
To: Sally Rae <s.rae@gwc.org.uk>, Alison Adam <a.adam@gwc.org.uk>, Aaron Harrison <a.harrison@gwc.org.uk>,
Catherine Bannatyne <c.bannatyne@gwc.org.uk>, Helen Boyd <h.boyd@gwc.org.uk>, Michael O'Regan
<m.oregan@gwc.org.uk>, Richard Graham <r.graham@gwc.org.uk>

Cc: Melvyn Roffe <m.roffe@gwc.org.uk>, Gordon Boyd <g.boyd@gwc.org.uk>

Nice thanks from the English teacher at MCV - Richard
*Richard Travers*
Deputy Head

0131 446 6000

riravers@gwec.org.uk George Watson's College
Colinton Road

Edinburgh

EH10 5EG

WWW.gWc.org.uk

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Ellaton Siyabu <siyabuellaton@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, 10 Nov 2019 at 06:03

Subject: A TOKEN OF APPRECIATION

To: <r.travers@gwc.org.uk>

Hello everyone there.

My name is Ellaton Siyabu( English and geography teacher at mcv)

| write to thank the entire management of George Watson college for your visit here in Malawi especially here at MCV. On
a special note for the gift of books you gave us (both the ones you came with and ones you bought here). You really
boosted our library. We are grateful. Your students were wonderful too. We enjoyed the interaction. We hope that the bond
between you and us will get stronger day by day. We hope also that you will continue visiting us.

Kindly regards..
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